
    
WESTCOUNTRY SCHOOLS TRUST 

 

Full time Permanent KS2 Teaching Assistant – 31.17 hours per week, plus 14 additional hours per 

annum (Grade C) Salary £21,575 - £22,369 (actual salary £15,346 - £15,911) 

 

LOCATION:  Oreston Community Academy  

 Are you a highly effective, creative practitioner? 
 Are you motivated to develop yourself and those around you? 
 Are you passionate about children achieving their very best? 
 Are you able to meet the needs of all learners? 
 Do you want to work with children who are eager to learn? 

In return, we can offer: 

 High levels of training 
 Engagement in up-to-date research that has high impact on classroom practice 
 Ready access to external advice and support 
 Robust approach to supporting you in helping all children to succeed 
 PDR 
 Coaching sessions 
 Team training and support 
 External support 
 Opportunities to learn from experienced practitioners  
 Opportunities to work closely with other MAT schools sharing best practice 

 
We currently have a vacancy for a Teaching Assistant to join our team KS2 team. Experience in working 

within a school is essential.  We are primarily looking for an excellent practitioner who, has a hunger to 

improve, a strong teamwork ethic and who is adaptable. The person appointed would need the skills and 

qualities necessary to maintain the consistently high levels of behaviour and learning. The ability to build 

good relationships with the children, staff, parents and the community is vital. 

For an informal discussion regarding this role, please contact Amy Chivers (Headteacher) on 01752 402050.  

If you believe you can demonstrate the dedication, skills and passion required, we look forward to 

receiving your application. Application forms; full job description and person specification are available from 

our website Home | Oreston Community Academy (orestonacademy.com) Completed applications should 

be submitted to admin@oreston.com 

Application deadline: Monday 25th September 9am  

Interviews will take place on: Thursday 28th September  

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

An enhanced DBS disclosure is required for this post. 

 

https://www.orestonacademy.com/
mailto:admin@oreston.com

